
Sept 29th - Oct 3rd, 2025 Week at a Glance
Monday Orange Shirt Day

Tuesday National Day for Truth and Reconciliation - No School on this Day

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday Hot Lunch - Edo
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School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
Sept 22 
- Oct 1

Navaratri

Sept 29 Orange Shirt Day 
Assembly @ 10:30 am

Sept 30 National Day for Truth 
and Reconciliation - No 
School

Oct 2 Yom Kippur

Oct 3 Dussehra

Oct 3 Hot Lunch - Edo

Oct 10 Hot Lunch - Subway

Oct 13 Thanksgiving Monday - 
No School 

Dear Brighouse Families, 

On Monday, we will be participating as a school in our Walk for Truth and 
Reconciliation.  We will be meeting by the front of the school facing Azure 
Road at 10:30 am.  Families are welcome to join us.  The purpose of the walk 
is for us to gather as a community to reflect on the past, acknowledge the 
truths of our shared history, and commit to walking forward together in unity. 
By coming together, we foster understanding, healing, and hope — building a 
future rooted in respect, compassion, and meaningful change.  We will still be 
walking if it is raining, so please ensure that your child is dressed to walk in 
the rain on Monday. 

To our Jewish students, staff, and families, we wish you a meaningful Yom 
Kippur, the holiest day in the Jewish calendar. May this Day of Atonement 
bring peace, reflection, and renewal as you fast, pray, and gather with your 
communities. 

We extend our warmest greetings to members of the Hindu community 
observing Dussehra. This festival marks the victory of good over evil and is 
often celebrated with prayer, cultural events, and family gatherings. May this 
day bring joy, prosperity, and light. 

Wishing you all the best, 

Leah Scharf and Kathy Pantaleo 

Brighouse Newsletter 



Wear an orange shirt on
Monday, September 29
to honour and remember

those impacted by the
Residential School System.

th

THANK YOU
FOR

SUPPORTING
OUR PAC

POPSICLE SALE!
WE RAISED

$669!
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